
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE, APRIL 10, 2001 
 
 COUNCIL 2001 BUDGET 
 (BUDGET SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING OF MARCH 27, 2001) 
 
 Recommendation 
 

The Budget Sub-Committee recommends: 
 

1) That the amount of the total Council Corporate budget and the Mayor�s budget remain 
the same as the 2000 budget year; and 

 
2) That the remainder of the Council budget be allocated equally among the Regional and 

Local Councillors, on the understanding that the total overall Council budget remains the 
same as the 2000 budget year. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Rosati 
Chair 
Budget Sub-Committee 
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